Certification No. P 384 424 127

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RHODE ISLAND ATOMIC ENERCY COMMISSION
Nuclear Science Center

South Ferry Road

Narragansett, R .. 02882-1197

September 27, 1984

U. S§. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

License R-95
Docket 50-193

-Gentlemen:

This letter will confirm a telephone report made to Ken Ferlic at 8:55 a.m.
on September 27, 1984,

On Septembar 27, 1984 at about 8:35 a.m, during a routine weekly check of
the emergency power system, the generator which had been running, stopped

would not restart. A check of the system revealed that a stiff wire
which was attached to the coil had snapped off probably because of vibra-
tdon. The wire was replaced with a soft wire, the system operated normally,
and all chec' s were successfully completed.

The system was checked for stiff wires which might cause a similar problem
in the future. None were found.

There were no consequences at the facility,
Very truly yours,
A. Frdncis DiMeglio

Director
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